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HHMI summer research internships at Purdue University

Deviating from the Standard: Integrating Statistical Analysis and       Experimental Design into Life Science Education


On-campus applications are now being accepted for an Internship at Purdue University as part of an HHMI-funded summer research program called “Deviating from the Standard”.  The Wabash College Biology Department will screen on-campus applicants and select one finalist to apply through the Purdue application system.


The program
The HHMI summer research experience will be offered from May 20, 2013 to July 14, 2013.  The research projects offered for 2013 have been selected to emphasize the use of quantitative and statistical tools in current life science-related research.   The research projects will be hosted and mentored by Purdue University faculty from biology, biochemistry, statistics, and biomedical engineering.  In addition to the placement and immersion into an undergraduate research experience, there will be weekly quantitative training sessions and lunches to help foster a community of learning.  The students will receive a $3600 stipend for participating in the program.  


The on-campus application process
Interested students should send a cover letter (including a description of why this program is appealing to you) and resume to Dr Amanda Ingram (ingrama@wabash.edu) by 11 February 2013.  

 
For further information on the HHMI Program at Purdue University in West Lafayette, please see:  http://hhmi.bio.purdue.edu
 
